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SB 348 

 

I urge you to oppose SB348. We have only a brief time to study it because of the late 

submission but it is obvious that the increased cost targets lower income folks and 

adds more money and burden into a system that can’t possibly have the staffing to 

implement. Wouldn’t you rather keep our law inforcement agencies doing their job 

that keeps the public safe? This bill is more restrictive to law abiding citizens, not 

criminals. Thank you for considering my testimony.  


